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Dear Colleague,

‘CHARTING A SAFE PASSAGE’

SPRING MEETING IN PLYMOUTH THURSDAY MAY 19TH 2016

As President-elect I am writing to invite you to consider attending our above one day meeting in Plymouth. The meeting itself will be held in the University and there will then be an evening drinks/canapés reception held in the Elizabethan dockyard at Devonport, the base for Princess luxury motor yachts, with an opportunity to look over a couple of these very impressive boats.

The meeting will be based on the theme of effective restorative treatment planning. This will be a combination of didactic presentations by members of our Society and audience case presentation discussion using ‘turning point’.  This allows for everyone to contribute their opinion about case management.

Although some more details will be given on a subsequent information leaflet the outline programme is below:

09.00- 09.30: Coffee and registration

09.30-10.15: Plain Sailing - Avoiding the rocks: Examination and treatment planning 

10.15-11.00: Tooth Surface Loss and management 

11.00-11.30: Coffee

11.30-12.15: Resin Retained Bridge design 

12.15-13.00: Conventional crown and bridgework 

13.00-14.00: Lunch

14.00-15.15: Implant planning and provision 

15.15-15.30: Tea

15.30-17.00: Case presentations and discussion 

The presenters for the didactic presentations are Matt Garrett from UCH/Eastman, Simon Ellis from Poole Hospital and myself, previously at Derriford Hospital, Plymouth, all of us being current or recent consultants in restorative dentistry. Other senior members of the society will also be involved with the general and case discussions. Obviously this meeting will qualify for verifiable CPD.
Our society is very friendly and social, welcoming new members or those who simply just want to attend a meeting.

I am sure you would find the programme very interesting and directly relevant to practice.

The cost of attendance for a non-member GDP is £70 (there will be an additional cost for the evening drinks/canapé reception) but I hope you will agree this is extremely reasonable for a one-day course.

Do not hesitate to contact me if you would like further information. My practice number is 01822853344 or email Anthony@anthonyvaughan.co.uk. Booking details will follow but if you wish to guarantee your place as early as possible please contact Mrs Charlotte O’Sullivan whose details are on the letterhead. This will aid our planning as well.
I hope that I might see many of you at this meeting.
With Kind regards,
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TONY VAUGHAN

PRESIDENT-ELECT

